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#2 Granite City Shuttle Deviations 
Due to construction closing a portion of St. Clair Avenue in Granite City, the #2 
Granite City Shuttle will be unable to service several stops on St. Clair Avenue and 
Nameoki Road, including Schnucks Granite City, from Monday, February 3 to early 
April when construction concludes.  

For more information, please visit MCT.org, email info@mct.org, or call 618-797-
INFO (4636).  

 

 

Monday, February 3, 2025 

mailto:info@mct.org

